
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 
Happy Friday! Week 2 of Autumn 2 is officially done and already we are well into November and heading 
towards the Christmas fun. This week the Christmas Fair committee met to start planning the Christmas 
Fair and we know some classes have even started learning the Christmas songs … there is always an awful 
lot of fun to squeeze in around the learning this half-term!  
Next week, we have our first parent consultations of the year on Tuesday and Wednesday. Parent            
consultations are an opportunity to share with you how fabulous your children are, what they are great at 
and the next steps in their learning. If you haven’t an appointment yet, be sure to see your child’s teacher. 
Excitingly, on Thursday this week, Years 4 and 5 finally made it to Yorkshire Wildlife Park! Having had to 
cancel twice before, we were very excited to see the coaches leaving with over 100 excited children (and 
adults) on their way to enjoy a day with the animals. A massive thank you to Miss McKail and the wider 
team for making this trip possible. An awful lot of time and effort goes into organising a trip, but the       
children love them! 
Next week is anti-bullying week and we also end the week with Children in Need Day on Friday! For        
Children in Need, we will be inviting children (and adults!) to wear non-uniform and show their spots!      
Miss Iredale has also organised a Balloon-athon for the children to take part in - the challenge is to keep the 
balloons in the air for 2 hours, as a school. There is no doubt that this will be A LOT of fun. 
Have a super weekend and we look forward to seeing you all on Monday. 
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Attendance news….. 

Whole school attendance is 94.6% this week.  

Remember we are aiming for 96% or above. 
Our Biscuit Bears went to Reception 1, 1FA &4LB  for the best attendance this week. 

The classes with an extra playtime for attendance at 97%+ are R1, 1FA, 3JH, 3NB, 4LB, 5GA, 5HW, 6NP . 

For 100% attendance, 4LB have earned a pizza party. 

N— % Rec 1— 98%  Rec 2— 91%  1HM– 86% 1FA— 98% 2HW— 91% 2NI— 90% 3NB—97% 

3JH— 99% 4LB— 100%  4RM— 94% 5HW– 98% 5GA— 98% 6NP— 97% 6CH—91%  
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Autumn Term 2022 Dates 

Here are some upcoming events for your diary: 

Tuesday & Wednesday 15th &16th November 2022—Parents Evenings 

Friday 18th November 2022—Children in Need 

Tuesday 22nd November 2022—School Photo Day 

Monday 28th November 2022—Book Fair in School 

Friday 2nd December 2022—Pantomime in school 

Wednesday 7th December 2022—Christmas Fair 

Tuesday 13th December 2022—EYFS Christmas Performance 

Wednesday 14th December 2022— KS1 Christmas Performance 

Thursday 15th December 2022—LKS2 & UKS2 Christmas Performances 

Thursday 15th December 2022—Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 16th December 2022—Christmas Parties in school 

Friday 16th December 2022—School closes for Christmas holiday at 1pm. 
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Autumn 2 Learning 

As well as all the exciting English and Maths this half term, we will also be    

finding out about Light and Sound (Physics theme) in our science lessons across 

school, finding out how light travels and what makes sounds enjoyable.            

In Geography, Key stage 1 will be learning about the seasons and weather.   

LKS2 will be investigating rivers & mountains and UKS2 will be finding out 

about climate and biomes. Our Design Technology work this half term has a 

sewing focus and we will see upcycled cut-shirts turning into cushions, puppets 

and keyrings appearing from classrooms. Music continues to play an important 

part and children will be continuing to sing and compose music across the 

school. Children in Key Stage 2 will still be learning a musical instrument. The 

Djembe (drum) and other percussion in Year 3 and Year 4 and Year 5 and 6 will 

continue to learn how to play the Ukulele. More detailed curriculum                 

information for each of the phases in school is featured on the phase          

newsletters sent out in week one of this half-term. 

Nursery Places 

We still have a few places available in 

our Nursery.   

Give us a call on 0113 2482750 to    

apply for one of the places or to      

apply for September 23. 

 

Easy Fundraising 

We’re now registered with Easyfundraising, 

which means you can help us for FREE. 

Over 7,000 brands will donate to us when 

you use Easyfundraising to shop with them 

– at no extra cost to yourself! All you need 

to do is sign up and remember to use easy-

fundraising whenever you shop online. It’s 

easy and completely FREE! These dona-

tions really mount up, so please sign up to 

support us using the following link:  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ebor-

gardens-primary-academy/?utm_campaign=raise-

more&utm_medium=email&utm_content=rm-en-

n1i   

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ebor-gardens-primary-academy/?utm_campaign=raise-more&utm_medium=email&utm_content=rm-en-n1i
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ebor-gardens-primary-academy/?utm_campaign=raise-more&utm_medium=email&utm_content=rm-en-n1i
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ebor-gardens-primary-academy/?utm_campaign=raise-more&utm_medium=email&utm_content=rm-en-n1i
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ebor-gardens-primary-academy/?utm_campaign=raise-more&utm_medium=email&utm_content=rm-en-n1i


 

 

Certificate Winners This Week... 
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